
            

        

 

        

         

 

September, 2021      

I find it difficult that I’m thinking and writing about the exact same thing that I did last 

September. It appears that we still have no idea what the fall season will bring in 
terms of dealing with Covid. I hope that you have had a summer season that 
exceeded your expectations as we all try to navigate this new normal.  It is hard to 
predict what will happen to business once the cooler weather arrives.   

Fall is the season for apples!    Check out our variety of apple options that are 
perfect for this time of year.    Sweet Streets Individual Rustic Apple Galette, 
Caramel Apple Granny Bars, Caramel Ginger’d Apple Crisp, Sweet Sam’s Apple 
Crumb Cake, Silverland’s Taffy Apple Crumb Bar, and Elegant Food’s Bakery 
Deep Dish Apple Pie.  For more ideas, visit our website and search for “apple”.   

As Fall approaches and the weather cools down, we are well stocked with soups 
from Blount and True to warm your guests. We have a wide variety of sauces and 
flavorings from Torani, Monin and Da Vinci that make great Fall drink creations, 
and from Vermont, Mountain Spiced Apple Cider. If we can offer any suggestions 
as we transition into fall, please do not hesitate to give your sales rep or our office 
a call. 

I’m pleased to announce a new product from Door County.   We now carry Door 
County Creamery’s Chevre.  Made in Sister Bay, Door County Creamery’s Chevre 
has a fresh, creamy, clean flavor.  This young, fresh cheese represents the flavor 
and freshness of their farm’s goat milk.   Their cheese is made over a three-day 
period using a traditional French technique.   Sold in a 5lb. tub, $ 15.29 

Labor Day Holiday schedule, please mark your calendar and note that Elegant 
Foods will be closed for the Labor Day holiday, Monday, September 6th.  Our 
ordering process for Sassy Cow Dairy products will not change. Make sure to have 
your orders placed BEFORE 6:30 a.m. on Monday, September 6th.  Note that all 
normally scheduled Monday deliveries will be made on Tuesday of the holiday 
week. DOOR COUNTY will only have a Thursday delivery this holiday week.  

Please check out our sale and discontinued items for September.  Some items are 
out of date but are guaranteed to be in good condition.  Take advantage of the 
lower prices! 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Olson 
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